On July 15, 2005, Mrs. Burdick requested information regarding agenda item AC3 -  Amendment to an existing agreement with Columbia Palms West Hospital:
Question:     Does the recent legislation regarding fingerprinting include these internship programs?
Response:   Yes. The recent legislation regarding fingerprinting includes these internship programs. However, at the present time, there is no contract provision because it has not yet been determined or agreed upon as to who will pay for the cost of fingerprinting and clearance.
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